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Thanks for your expressed interest in the November 2, 1996 STATS workshop.





The November 2, 1996 STATS workshop is sponsored by MAA / NSF and the application deadline for participation was September 30, 1996.  There were a limited number of seats available and there were more applicants than seats available; all participant slots have been filled.  I regret that I am unable to invite you.





However, the conference/workshop that we, here at MCC, are planning for June 19-20, 1997 will be open to all who want to attend.  I will put your name on the mailing list and see to it that you receive the information flyers as they become available.





If you have any further questions, feel free to contact me; addresses below.





I hope to see you in June 1997.





Sincerely,





Robert Johnson
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